
                                                                  

                                    

 

 

Kenya Trade Network Agency (KenTrade) is a public institution under the National Treasury 

mandated by Act of Parliament known as the National Electronic Single Window System 

Act 2022 to facilitate trade in Kenya. 

The Agency would like to notify our stakeholders and the general public that KenTrade is in 

compliance with the Data Protection Act (DPA) 2019 that came into force on July 14, 2022. 

This ensures there is control on how personal, or customer information is used by public 

organizations or government bodies. DPA applies to information or data stored on a computer 

or an organized paper filing system. 

KenTrade has therefore established the KenTrade Data Protection Office and has appointed a 

Data Protection Officer who can be reached via e-mail on: dpo@kentrade.go.ke 

For more information, you can reach us on e-mail: contactcentre@kentrade.go.ke or 

Telephone Landline: +254 (20) 4965000 or Mobile: 0709.950.000 
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